
As most of you have seen the VMS boards that have been indicating a pending Wharf 
Rd & Sparrows Point Blvd closure/detour we wanted to provide a quick update to the 
operations teams here at Tradepoint. Please find the attached traffic notices that impact 
the flow of traffic coming into the site. 
  

• SHA bridge work will close the north bound wharf rd.  as indicated on the map. Southern Wharf 
rd access from north point to B-gate and the new scales will remain in place. 

• East/West extension of Tradepoint Ave. is completed & open for additional ingress/egress for 
fulfillment centers. 

• Sparrows Point Blvd. lane shifts will be from Tradepoint ave. north through the SHA bridge 
project. 

• Sparrows Point Blvd closure will ONLY be south of Tradepoint Avenue to accommodate 
realignment of the roadway. 

  
MDOT/MTA is working through potential minordelays with the LocalLink 63 but don’t 
anticipate any interruption of service. 
  
Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any additional questions or concerns. 
  
Chad Waskey, CPM Candidate 
Director of Property Management 
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